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English/Hebrew. Presenting Kehot s annotated English / Hebrew siddur aiming to satisfy the need
for a clear easy to use siddur for those not so familiar with all the all Hebrew Siddur.Specifically, we
have aimed for increased clarity in the following ways:Â· The Hebrew text has been completely
reset in large and clear type.Â· To orient the reader, identifying headings have been added before
the major sections of the prayer.Â· Additions for special occasions (such as the insertions for Rosh
Chodesh, etc.) have been set off from the text in shaded areas, with detailed instructions about
when they are to be said.Â· Clear and detailed instructions on the mechanics of the prayers (when
to sit, stand, etc.) and on their laws and customs have been added.Â· These instructions have been
inserted into both the facing Hebrew and English pages, for the benefit of those praying in either
language.Â· A detailed section of the laws relating to the prayers has been added as an appendix,
entitled Selected Laws and Customs .Â· A section of Selected Transliterations has been included at
the end of the Siddur.
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I bought this direct from the publisher, not from , but it is possibly one of the best siddurs I have
used. It is very user friendly, even to first timers, and it also has sections which go above and
beyond prayer and actually allow you to learn about not only the proper methods, but the proper
reasons for certain prayers in Judaism. It is very handy to have, but if used at home, look for the full
size edition. They are identical, but the pocket edition is more for personal use rather than
communal table use. This was my first siddur in 13 years, and I'll be sticking with it for years to
come.

This Siddur is excellent in every way. I have the compact version which is much too small, as well
as the full size one which can be a bit big. This siddur is a happy medium size. It is very nice with a
soft cover, nice ribbons, and a very comfortable feel. It is excellent for use in the shul or for personal
use. It has the complete text and information as the full sized one in both Hebrew and English. It is
the best Siddur I have every used. It is the one used in most Chabad shuls.

We have many editions of prayer books and this one is our favorite so far. The print is easy to read,
even in the compact edition, and it has a good translation. If you need a Siddur for travel, I highly
recommend this one. Ours are fairly new, but it appears sturdy and should hold up well to travel and
frequent use.

This siddur is everything you could want: small, legible, with plenty of citations and directions and
even a laws of prayer reference guide in the back. I've had mine for a year and it's still in good
shape. The only issue I have with it is that the translation doesn't appear to be by someone overly
familiar with the English language and, somewhat more to the point, often includes copious editorial
interpolations that do nothing make the text any more clear, but this is a curse that is shared by all
Orthodox publishers except Koren and Soncino. If you're reading this, publisher, I'll come to New
York and help you straighten this out.

Theologically, I may have issues with Lubavitch doctrine, but they make Judaism accessible to the
Jews who may otherwise have trouble with services due to the highly decentralized nature of
Judaism. It's easy to follow, great for secular to Orthodox.

I am not Jewish, but I have spent a lot of time in Jewish services and am quite familiar with Jewish
customs and can read Hebrew quite well. I bought this book because I lost my last copy, and as a
well trained singer, it's actually one of my favorite song books. Maybe Lubavichers wouldn't like me
calling it a song book instead of a siddur(prayerbook) but my attempt at conversion failed, and I do
love those melodies!!!

Compact size is good for traveling when space is a consideration. Full size Siddur is easier to read.

This Siddur meets and exceeds my needs. I like the explanations about customs too
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